NAME &
TITLE

Deborah F. Moore-Carter, Labor Comnnss%@?%//‘7 CITY OF

BALTIMORE

fomer | Office of the Labor Commissioner
aooress | 417 East Fayette Street, Suite 1405 M E M o
suneer | City Council Bill 15-0219R — Changes to the
City of Baltimore Deferred Compensation Plan (410) 396-4365
DATE
T0 .
The Honorable President May 11, 2015

Bernard “Jack” Young and

Members of the Baltimore City Council
City Hall

100 N. Holiday Street, Room 406
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

The Office of the Labor Commissioner (OLC) has reviewed City Council Bill 15-0219R,
Informational Hearing — Changes to the City of Baltimore Deferred Compensation Plan
requesting the Department of Finance, the Employees’ Retirement System, and the Labor
Commissioner to report the changes to the City of Baltimore Deferred Compensation
Plan and the outreach efforts.

The Office of the Labor Commissioner’s role in the outreach efforts was to send out the
bulletin informing City employees of the date(s), time(s) and location(s) of the
informational seminars. The also OLC authorized permission leave for employees who
attended the seminars. Lastly, the OLC requested additional informational seminars be
held for the Fire and Police Departments employees. The OLC had no role in the changes
to the plan.
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